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April 24th - 28th  Week at a Glance
Monday Track Attack @ 1:50 pm

Hot Lunch - Pizza

Tuesday Breakfast Club 7:45 am - 8:30 am
Track Attack @ 1:50 pm

Wednesday

Thursday Last Day for Raffle Tickets to be Returned to the Office!

Friday Movie Night!

Howard DeBeck 
Elementary

8600 Ash Street

Richmond, BC

V6Y 2S3

Kathy Pantaleo
Principal

Cori Anderson
Vice Principal

School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

9:55 - 10:10 Recess

12:00 -12:50 Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Important Dates!
April 
21

Eid-al-Fitr 

April 
24

Hot Lunch - Pizza

April 
28

Movie Night - Puss in 
Boots: The Last Wish

May 3 BC Lions Presentation

May 4 Richmond Honours Band 
Performance

May 9 Track Meet

May 
19

Professional Learning 
Day - No School

Dear Families,


Each year we ask our students, families, and staff questions about our 
school to see if what we are doing is helping our community feel safe and 
connected so that our students can grow as learners.  Staff take the 
feedback and use it to guide our decisions as a school for this year and 
next.  Please take the time to provide parent feedback by clicking HERE.


Next week we hope to finish up our eight rotations through the track 
events.  We will then be able to put students into events, based on their 
interests, as well as ensuring that all students who wish to participate will 
have at least two events at the meet.  We will then send home a 
permission notice to families that includes a list of the events your child 
will be in, as well as a suggested schedule of events.  


For the Track Meet on May 9th, we will be seeking help from families 
driving students in Grades 4 - 7 to and from the meet.  All drivers need to 
complete a form prior to driving students to the event.  Only one driver 
form needs to be completed each school year.  Please find attached the 
driver form that we are asking for families to complete and hand into the 
office no later than Friday, May 5th.  


Earth Day is Saturday, April 22nd!  The City of Richmond is offering free 
workshops to families.  You can learn more by clicking on the link HERE.


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca or coanderson@sd38.bc.ca.


Wishing you all good health,


https://survey.sd38.bc.ca/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=n6L28n85
https://www.richmond.ca/discover/events/earthweek.htm
http://www.apple.com
mailto:kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca
mailto:coanderson@sd38.bc.ca


Raffle Tickets are for sale until 
April 27th! 
So far we have raised over $2 000!  You 
can hand in your unsold or sold booklets 
before school on Tuesdays, Wednesdays 
and Thursdays, or hand them into the 
office.  The last day to submit booklets is 
April 27th.  The draw will be held on May 
5th.  For any questions, please email the 
DeBeck PAC at: debeckpac@gmail.com.


Eid Mubarak! 
As the month of Ramadhan comes to an 
end, we would like to extend a Happy 
Eid Mubarak to all our Muslim students 
and families. May your celebrations 
during this special time bring peace, 
happiness, and prosperity and of course 
lots of special foods to everyone! Happy 
Eid from our school family to yours!
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